
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 1st November 2019 

Attendance—our target for overall  
attendance is 96% 

Tehidy 97.5% 

Kynance 97.8% 

Poldark 99.1% 

Zennor 100% 

Godrevy 99% 

Mousehole 93.5% 

Wheal Dream 99.2% 

Morvah 98.1% 

Whole School 98.1% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019/20 
 
Monday 11th November 

• Parents Evening (except  
Zennor & Morvah) 

Tuesday 12th November 

• Parents Evening (YR-Y5) 
Wednesday 13th November 

• Parents Evening for Zennor 
Friday 15th November 

• Non uniform day in exchange for 
Christmas fayre items 

Friday 29th November 

• Non uniform day in exchange for 
Christmas fayre items 

Sunday 1st December 

• Christingle service at St Anta 
Church 

Thursday 5th December 

• Flu immunisations 
Saturday 7th December 

• St Ives in December Lantern  
Parade 

Friday 13th December 

• FOSUA Christmas Fayre  
Monday 16th December 

• Christmas Dinner 
Tuesday 17th December 

• EYFS and KS1 Nativity at 9.15am 
and 2.15pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

• EYFS and KS1 Cinema trip 
Thursday 19th December 

• KS2 Cinema trip 
Friday 20th December 

• Christmas Jumper day  

• School finishes at 2pm 
 
NB. Date to be confirmed for the KS2 
Carol Concert 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
It’s been another jam-packed week at St Uny CE Academy! 

 
Welcome Mr Foulds! 
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to Mr Foulds who is 
the new teacher for Mousehole class! Mr Foulds has done a lot of 
work across KS2 over the past year and also supported last year’s Year 
6 cohort during their SATS preparation. Welcome to the team – we 
are thrilled to have you at St Uny CE Academy!   
 

 
Cross Country Stars! 
Despite our INSET day on Monday some dedicated children 
took part in the first cross country championship of the year 
at Mounts Bay School. We had some excellent finishes as 
you can see from the medals! We are always proud of how 
our sportsmen and women represent St Uny at events, and 
we are particularly delighted that so many new runners 
took part. Thanks everyone! 
 

 
Timings & Attendance 
Please note that the school day starts at 8.45am 
each day. This means that children must be in 
their classrooms for registration at this time. The 
whistle is blown each morning in the playground 
at 8.40am in order to ensure children are in their 
classrooms for the start of the school day.  
Please ensure your child is here by 8.40am each 

morning to avoid missing the start of the school day.  The new Aspire Attendance Policy 
is now available to view on the school’s website using the following link: http://
www.stuny.org.uk/web/parents. Please note, pupils who have an attendance % of lower 
than 95% will be monitored closely by the Head of School.  
 
Parents’ Evenings 
Please note, parents’ evenings will be held for children in Reception up 
to Year 5 during the week commencing the 11th November. Parents 
can sign up for appointments in the main office.  
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
 
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 

St Ives in December have booked their Father Christmas RNLI arrival 
on the 29th November. Therefore the Friends of St Uny Academy 
have decided to change the date of their Christmas Fayre to Friday 
13th December. They hope this means families can now attend and 
enjoy both local events.  



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Reasoning’. 

 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Don’t forget completed shoeboxes need to 
be returned to school by Wednesday 13th 
November.  We have spare leaflets in the 
office if you need one. 
 

Any third party activity undertaken based upon information displayed on this newsletter is 
strictly at your own personal risk.  St Uny Academy is not liable for any losses, injury and/or 
damages incurred as a result of such third party activity. 

We have poppies and other poppy merchandise for 
sale in the school office.  Please ask to see the snap 
bands, zip pulls, wristbands and reflectors.  Thank you.  

Have you completed your online Flu consent form?  If you don’t, 
your child will not get the flu vaccine on the 5th December.   The 
online form can be found at www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/
forms/flu.  The school reference code is EE143099.   
Any problems, please call Kernow Health on 01872 221105/6 

Huge congratulations: 
last weekend, one of 
our Y6 pupils travelled 
to Dorset where she 
represented Cornwall 
in the Inter Counties 
Competition.  The 
standard was very high 
across 5 counties which 
included Cornwall,  
Devon, Dorset, 
Gloucester and  
Sussex.  She did  
incredibly well and 
placed 6th on Floor, 
6th on Bars and 1st on Beam placing her 5th overall.   
Also, Team Cornwall took the Gold!  Well done Maddison 
– we are incredibly proud of your achievements! 


